
Oo ts sto yii wa “When the cold comes”

LET’S FILL THE BUS!!!
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The Browning Public Schools- Parent Community Outreach 
Program & Transportation Department are collaborating to 

collect donations for our STUDENTS!!!

What:  Winter hats, gloves, coats, snow boots, snow pants and any 
other items you may have for our amazing BPS Students. 

Where can you bring your donation? 
 

Look for the Bus parked on the west end of IGA, 209 W Central Ave.

When? 
 Wednesday’s

Beginning October 25th, 2023
9:00 AM-4:00 PM

(Oct. 25th, Nov. 1st, Nov. 8th)

You can also contact us here at the Parent Community Outreach Program 
with any questions or concerns by calling: (406)338-5025 or (406)249-7943.

Thank You!
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